
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
  
Email: bursar@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 

28th May 2021 

 

Appointment of Deputy Headteacher at Whitefield Primary School 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of a restructure within our leadership team, and after a challenging and rigorous 

interview process the governing board are delighted to announce that Mrs Janice Adams 

will take up this post from September 2021. 

I am sure you join us in offering her our congratulations. 

Kind regards 

 

Sarah Foster 

Headteacher 

 

 


